
Mendocino County Cannabis Working Group 
Track and Trace 

Phone Conference 9/13/17 
 
 
Participant: Question/Talking Point: 
Entire Group 1. Do we have to require plant tagging now? 
Entire Group 2. What are the CDFA plans for County of 

Origin? 
Entire Group 3. How will branding be linked to source stamp? 

 Would like more information on how that 
will work, how to utilize, and what the 
timeframe and procedure will be.  (SICPA 
staff will research this and provide 
information at next scheduled working 
group call on September 20, 2017) 

 
 
 
 


